
 

September 16, 2019 

Web Announcement 1970 

 
Update Regarding Reprocessing of Claims with ICD-10 Glaucoma Codes 
Update to Web Announcement 1426:  Claims with ICD-10 glaucoma codes as the primary diagnosis code that 
denied incorrectly have been automatically reprocessed.  Results of the reprocessed claims appear on remittance 
advices dated August 23, 2019. 
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